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From:                                         Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent:                                           Wednesday, January 21, 2009 12:49 PM
To:                                               'bccourtney@aol.com'
Subject:                                     RO0000355 22315 Redwood Road, Castro Valley
Attachments:                          DIR_L_2009-01-08.pdf; NOR_L_2009-01-14.pdf

 
Based on a request from Ms. Morgan, attached is recent correspondence regarding the above referenced 
fuel leak case.
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 
 Case files are available for review at http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended 
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, 
disclosure, or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender 
by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.
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